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June 23, 2022

Dear Friends of Second Church,

Summer is here and church remains busy!

I hope you will continue to plug into the events and fellowship opportunities
mentioned below. Summer is a great time to try something new, connect over coffee
with one another or with a member of the staff, and pursue things that will help you
grow spiritually. 

It is that wonderful season when so much seems possible. 

Many blessings as it begins.

See you in church,

Sermons are always available online: 2CCSermons

If you can't make it in person, click here to join us via
Livestream for our 9:30 a.m. Sunday service.

Hymns for this Sunday...

Join us in the singing of our hymns this Sunday which can be found by clicking here.

Hymns for this Sunday

Praise the Lord, God’s Glories Show

http://bit.ly/2ccGreenwich
http://www.facebook.com/2ccgreenwich
http://www.instagram.com/2ccgreenwich
http://bit.ly/SermonsMax
https://bit.ly/2ccLivestream
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Jxt8qo8Jt5TfFRI_QAjHqHvsvgku6Ykb/view?usp=sharing
mailto:alexander@2cc.org
https://www.facebook.com/2ccGreenwich/
https://www.instagram.com/2ccgreenwich/


Our God, Our Help in Ages Past

Austin Turner and Jeff Peterson will return as our musical guests for Sunday’s
worship service.

Through Labor Day the church office hours are as follows:
Monday-Thursday 8:30 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Friday 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

Performing Arts Camp starts
​on Monday!



Click here to register or email Alexander@2cc.org if you have any questions

Children's Chapel & Nursery Care

https://bit.ly/2022-PAC-FINAL
mailto:alexander@2cc.org


Summer Nursery care for infants to age 4 starts at 9:15 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. 
Deacons can help direct you to our nursery room or

summer Children's Chapel rooms 216-217.

We are fully in person and operational.
Registration not required but helpful for us to best know and love your child.

Click here to register for Children's Chapel this Sunday

Summer Updates in Children's
Chapel!

 
Starting June 19- August 28,

please meet in rooms 216-217
above The Preschool, 9:30-

10:30am  for a very special summer
worship experience for infants to school

age children entering grade 5.
 

Children's Chapel this summer will
include special guests, crafts, games,

Scripture lessons, prayer, and worship
services designed with young hearts and
wiggly bodies in mind. Additionally, all

children will have the opportunity to
take part in Jenny's summer book

club. Our first book is Love Does by Bob
Goff. Copies are available for all that

want to participate.
 

For more information please contact
Jenny@2cc.org 

Lend a hand (if you can)...

FORMULA DONATION
FOYER OF MEAD HOUSE

48 MAPLE AVENUE, GREENWICH, CT

Do you have extra sealed, unexpired baby and/or toddler formula?

https://bit.ly/2021-Childrens-Chapel
mailto:Jenny@2cc.org


Please help your neighbors by donating!

Donated formula must be unopened, unexpired, and with an intact, legible label.
Any formula taken from the table is taken at your own risk, and community

partners do not take responsibility.

Drop off in crate outside entrance to Coffee for Good!

Please only leave formula.

Sponsored by:
Second Congregational Church

Mothers for Others
Coffee for Good

Pay it Forward - Greenwich

Do you "Like" us?

​Be sure to follow us on Facebook & Instagram
& tag us in any of your
​#2CCGreenwich photos!

https://www.facebook.com/2ccGreenwich
http://www.instagram.com/2ccgreenwich

